

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY

COUNCILLOR WATRIN

Councillor Watrin inquired as to the feasibility of installing public washrooms at the Town owned off leash dog park.

RESPONSE

The Okotoks off leash park is located on the former Okotoks gas plant lands. Although the land has been reclaimed, there is a restrictive covenant registered to the title that prohibits excavation and erection of buildings on the site, so it is not permitted to install a washroom facility in the park.

There is currently a public toilet building at the upper parking lot located at 132 Drake Landing Loop, 160 meters from the main access to the Okotoks off leash park.

Prepared by: Christa Michailuck Parks Manager November 06, 2017